
From: Dean Fehl >
Sent: Wednesday, March 3, 2021 12:53 PM
To: ConsumerRelations@ontarioenergyboard.ca <PublicInformation@oeb.ca>
Subject: EB-2020-0246

To OEB,

After reviewing the recent letter from your firm, I find it unreasonable to think that I can afford to pay any increase
in monthly charges on top of what are already significant charges.
After reading the 44 page report, am I to understand that there will be a flat monthly or annual fee for the service at
my property, no matter how much power is consumed?
Apparently low power consumers are being required to subsidize higher consumption clients. It seems to me the
more a customer uses the more they should pay, not the other way around.
It would be my request to keep the current Seasonal Customer program in place, and pay only for (kWh) used.

Thank you for your consideration of my concern.

Respectfully,
Dean Fehl
Mary Jo Fehl
Hydro One Account number 
Burditt Lake Ontario




